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 The Lehmans in Puerto Rico 

 Making Connections! 

Greetings to you all in the name of Jesus! 
     One of the things that we are focusing on is outreach and 

connecting with our neighbors. As many of you already know, 

we’ve been working tirelessly to open our Mercy House in Ponce.   

     This happened full time last month. In addition to the house 
being open during the week, the pastors are routinely walking to 

meet our neighbors and business owners.  

     We want to share what the day looks like for Pastor Lehman. 

After getting some office work done in the morning, he leaves the 
church around 10 am, and goes on a 1-hour daily walk with 

Pastor Neuendorf. Together they meet our neighbors, offer to 

pray for any needs that people might have. Great conversations 

are happening, and all are being invited to visit the church.  

     At 11:00 he is in the sanctuary for a morning prayer service. 
This is a service for members and visitors to attend. At this point 

the church is open until 6:00. Throughout the day, members and 

visitors can come and participate in activities and talk with the 

pastors and the deaconess.  
     The day closes at 5:30 with an evening prayer service. All are 

invited once again to gather in the sanctuary for the service.   

     This is the Wednesday-Friday routine in Ponce! We’ve had 

positive responses from many members and those in our 
communities. Many connections are being made. We pray that 

the Lord continues to bless this mission and that the Holy Spirit 

continues to work to bring more members to His church! 
 

Contact and Support  

Pastor Lehman 
 

Old Newsletters:    

staticadventures.wordpress.com 
Email:        

adam.lehman@lcms.org 

LCMS Giving Page: 

lcms.org/lehman 
Mission Central Page: 

missioncentral.us/lehman 

 

You may support our work with a 

tax-deductible gift on my Giving 
Page (listed above), or with a 

check payable to “The Lutheran 

Church—Missouri Synod.” Be sure 

to include “Lehman-Puerto Rico” 
on the memo line, and send to:  

 

Mission Central,  

40718 Highway E-16  
Mapleton, Iowa 51034 
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A Page of Pictures 

Pastor Lehman and Pastor Neuendorf 

walking to visit our neighbors 

Panadería (Bakery) San Augustín 

Our neighborhood bakery who we visit 
daily and pray for. 

 

 

 

Pastor Lehman visiting a family who 
lost their home to a fire after the long 

power outages. 

Pastor Lehman and Pastor Neuendorf 

had a brief devotion with the family 

affected by the fire. 


